
Draft Terminal Layout

The Port of New Orleans is delighted to share our most recent proposed layout for the Louisiana 

International Terminal. Guided by community feedback, this layout keeps St. Bernard Highway 

along the river without compromising terminal operations.

How to provide feedback

Leave a comment at 
LouisianaInternationalTerminal.com

Email us at LITinfo@portnola.com

Visit our Community Connection Office 
at 6201A E St. Bernard Hwy in Violet

Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 
9 AM – 4:30 PM

LouisianaInternationalTerminal.com

In the meantime

Port NOLA is hiring an 
outside contractor to conduct 
a range of environmental 
studies. Visit our website to 
sign up for email updates 

on upcoming community meetings and 
input opportunities. We are going above 
and beyond the federal requirements for 
collecting public input throughout the 
permitting process. 
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